KALAMA CITY COUNCIL

PUBLIC HEARING
Port of Kalama Central Port Stormwater Improvement Project – Shoreline Development Permit
February 21, 2018 @ 7pm

The Kalama City Council will hold a Public Hearing to review the Shoreline Substantial Development Permit application submitted by the Port of Kalama for their Central Port Stormwater Improvement Project at 7pm on February 21, 2018 at the Kalama City Council Chambers, 320 N. First.   The meeting is open to the public and they are encouraged to attend.  Questions can be directed to (360) 673-4561. 
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